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EMAIL ADDRESS 

We still have the parent email 

addresses you gave us last spring when 

we went to remote learning. If those 

have changed, please notify the office 

ASAP in case we need them this year. 

www.mfchristianschool.org is our  

school website. Calendars, newsletters, 

etc. can be found on the website.  
 

 

MID-TERMS  

Mid-term reports will be sent home 

next Friday. 

 

   

SCHOOL ACCOUNTS 

If a child’s account is past due 

(more than one month), they will 

not receive their mid-term. 

 

 

School Pictures  

Picture re-takes/make-ups will be  

Friday, November 20
th

.   

Action Images has requested that if any 

parent wants a picture re-take of their child 

that they send a note explaining what is 

wrong with the picture and what needs 

adjusted for the new one. Also, please bring 

the original pictures back. If your child was 

absent on picture day and needs a make-up 

picture, you can come into the office for an 

envelope if you have misplaced yours.  

(Even if you don’t want to buy pictures, we 

would like to have the photographer take a 

picture of those who were absent to put in 

the yearbook.). 

 

 

2hr. Delays/Cancellations 
We wanted to remind you of some important 

information regarding  
2-hr. delays & cancellations  

so that you will be prepared.  
We will use our text notification system.  

You can also watch TV channels 7 & 9 for the 
most up-to-date information or log on to 

WTOV9. com. We do not always follow the 
same schedule as the public school or the 

pre-school. We will be listed as Martins Ferry 
Christian Grade School.  

If we have a 2-hr. delay, school begins at 
10:30 and 10:45(early drop-off at 9:30). 

http://www.mfchristianschool.org/

